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ECSD (FLA) and NASP Joint Military Council Date Change  
Next meeting will be held March 4, 2021 

	
 	
Escambia County School District (FLA) and Naval Air Station Pensacola leaders 
will hold the next meeting of the ECSD and NASP Joint Military Council on March 
4, 2021, from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. This is a new date for the meeting that had been 
planned for Jan. 29, 2021. 
 
The meeting will be available virtually. Viewing details will be released mid-
February, as well as instructions for how military families can submit questions 
ahead of time for the Council to address on March 4, 2021. 
 	
The mission of the ECSD NASP Military Council is to improve educational 
services and communication between the Escambia County School District 
and military families.	The Council Co-Chairs are ECSD’s Assistant 
Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction, Steve Marcanio and NAS 
Pensacola’s Executive Officer Commander John Godbehere.	
 	
For more information about Escambia County School District, visit ECSD’s web 
page at http://ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com/, or on Facebook 
atwww.facebook.com/ecsdfl. To read about recent ECSD news and events, or to 
explore ECSD photo albums and videos, go to Escambia Schools Public 
Relations’  at www.facebook.com/ecsd.public.	
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